Prayer Diary

Sunday 21 to Saturday 27 September

Life Groups are a vital part of church life here, with today being the
second of two sign-up Sundays. Please pray for our Group leaders,
and the many individuals who attend the Groups. Ask that God would
guide our hearts and minds as we gather, and that His love would
strengthen our fellowship.

Give thanks that our PCC has now approved the appointment of the
contractor who will undertake the refurbishment works on our church
building. It is hoped that these will commence within the next couple
of months. Please continue to pray for all those involved in the
planning and implementation of the works.

Sue and her team of amazing staff members and faithful volunteers
do incredible work at our Coffee Shop! Give thanks for them, praying
that God would encourage and enable them to serve their customers
with warmth and friendliness, spreading His light into our
community as a beacon of His love.

Tuesday

WG EVA Our friends at HT Stapleton give thanks for their new Administrator,
who is making such a positive addition to the running of the church.
Like us, they are currently having Small Group sign-ups, and now
have five Groups, grown from one Group 18 months ago. Please
continue to uphold them in your prayers.

Please pray for Tim, who will be representing us at today’s UWE
Freshers Fair. Please pray for those UWE students who choose to
worship with us in term-time; and pray too for our own students who
have returned to their universities this month, especially those who
have left home for the first time.

Another Bereavement Journey course begins this morning, running
for the next 7 weeks at the Church Centre. It is for anyone who has
been bereaved at any time, aiming to gently guide people through the
most common aspects of grief and bereavement. Please pray for
Susie as she leads these sessions.

Please pray for those you know who are currently undergoing
medical treatment or facing/recovering from surgery. Ask that God
would grant them peace, strength, and healing, and surround them
with His comforting presence. Pray too for this morning’s Clothes
Swap event in the Lower Hall.




